
July 3, 2017 

(Note the previous e-blast included an incorrect link) 

Please do not reply to this email. If you have LEA policy or program questions, please 
forward them to the LEA mailbox at LEA@dhcs.ca.gov 

The current Provider Participation Agreement (PPA) and Annual Report (AR) are now 
posted under theTools and Templates section of the LEA website or link directly to 
Provider Participation Agreement / Annual Report. 

• For Fiscal Year (FY) 2017-18 all participating LEAs must submit the 
FY 2016-17 AR by November 30, 2017. 

• Currently enrolled LEAs are not required to resubmit the PPA. 

• All newly enrolling LEAs must submit the PPA and AR to begin participation in 
the LEA Medi-Cal Billing Option Program.* 

* Note that newly enrolling LEAs may also be required to submit a Data Use 
Agreement (DUA). For information regarding the DUA go to Eligibility Verification 
under the Tools and Templates section of the LEA website or link directly to 
Eligibility Verification. 

Note that the FY 2015-16 Cost and Reimbursement Comparison Schedule is not yet 
posted on the LEA website. DHCS will notify stakeholders once the CRCS is available. 
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